Does your child or children receive free or reduced lunch at MCS? If so, check this out!

Blue Packs

September 12, 2022
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are ready to start up again! Would you please take a moment to fill this out and return
it to school(even if you previously did). We don’t want to miss anyone.

Your child/children may be eligible to be a recipient of the Blue Packs program if they are
currently receiving free or reduced lunch or if you just really could use some extra help right
now. This program provides a modest breakfast, lunch, and snack for Saturday and Sunday.
Your child/children will receive a bag of food each Friday to bring home.

Please indicate below if you would like your child/children to be a part of this program or not.
You only need to fill out one form per family, just add all their names. Please sign below and
return to the school. The program will begin October 7, 2022. Thank you!

Please check one:

| DO NOT want my child to participate in the Blue Packs program.

| DO want my child to participate in the Blue Packs program.

Child’s/Children's Name: Grade:
Grade:
Grade:
Grade:
Grade:

Total number of children living in your household:

Signature

*Please return this form to Mrs. Neidhart*



